
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rainwater, Frank <Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2012 1:44:59 AM
Subject: Catching Up

Frank,
 
                I know you’re out for a couple days…not sure when you’re back, but if you’re going to be around on 
Wednesday, can I come by briefly to catch you up on where we are re: releasing the FY 2013-14 budget?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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